
Seat on Planning Commission

Cade Woods <captaincadellc@gmail.com>
Mon 2/19/2024 10:41 AM
To:​DLG City Clerk <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>;​cityplanner@dillinghamak.us <cityplanner@dillinghamak.us>;​
kalebwestfall@dillinghamak.us <kalebwestfall@dillinghamak.us>;​Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us>​

Good morning. My name is Cade Woods, resident of Dillingham, Alaska. I am a tribal member of the
Curyung Tribal Council and was born in Colorado frequenting Alaska to visit family and work. I moved
to Dillingham permanently in 2017 to be closer to family and more connected to the region.
I am reaching out to express my interest in a seat for the Planning Commission. I have strong ties to
the area and looking to be more involved in local matters. I have a strong background of leadership in
trade and commercial fishing industries to help contribute to the commission. I believe, I would have
reasonable insight on local issues and the development in our area. 

Thank you for your time,
Cade Woods 
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